
From: Julie Burrell   
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 7:53 AM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Agenda item 15.2.2- Illegal truck yards 
 
Hello,  
 
Please include my comments to this weeks agenda. 
 
The Increased truck traffic on local roads not designed for heavy vehicles have lead to accidents, 
congestion, and damage to infrastructure, creating safety hazards for residents, pedestrians, and 
cyclists. 
 
Illegal truck yards often lack proper drainage or waste disposal systems, leading to oil, fuel, and other 
toxic substances contaminating our soil and water sources, harming the local environment. 
 
Overall, illegal truck yards have created a hostile living environment and has significantly reducing the 
quality of life for the residents of Caledon. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Julie Burrell 
 
 
 
 




